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ST.  OSWALD’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Email: office@st-oswalds.liverpool.sch.uk 

www.stoswaldsschool.com

Montague Road 

Liverpool L13 5TE 

Headteacher: Mrs. M. Walsh Telephone: 

0151 228 8436

14th June 2019 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Next week (week beginning 24.6.19) we will be holding our Sports and Health week 

throughout the school. 

 

There are lots of activities organised throughout the week for each class so children can wear 

their SCHOOL PE KITS EVERY DAY (If your child does not have a school PE Kit please 

ensure they wear black shorts and a plain white t-shirt).  

 

This year we are going to hold two separate sports days to accommodate all of our children 

and we hope that you will be able to attend Sports Day for your child.  

 

These will be: 

Wednesday 26th June (9:30am-11:00am) – Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Wednesday 26th June (13:15pm-15:00pm) – Year3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

(Nursery will be holding their own sports day and events during the week, this is not open for 

parents to spectate) 

 

Each class has been allocated a team colour for Sports Day so please ensure your child wears 

the correct colour T-shirt on Wednesday 26th June. 

 

The Colours/ Teams this year are: 

 

Red - 1HH, RJ, 2HI, 3TL, 4PM, 5AW, 6DN 

Blue – 1MD, RC, 2LD, 3NW, 4SG, 5JJ, 6WL 

White- 1LM, RF, 2BD, 3LY, 4JM, 5BW, 6KN 

 

We hope that the week will be beneficial to each child and will help build their knowledge of 

leading healthy lifestyles and the art of competition and enjoyment of sports.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Nigel Mosaid (PE Lead) 
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